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Andrew D. Lipman 
Russell M. Blau 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
andrew.lipman@bingham.com 
russell.blau@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

July 10, 2012 

Via ECFS & IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554  

Re: WC Docket No. 12-48 - Domestic Section 214 Application Filed for the 
Transfer of Control of SureWest Communications to Consolidated 
Communications Holdings, Inc. 

IB File Nos. ITC-T/C-20120217-00054, ITC-T/C-20120217-00055 &  
ITC-T/C-20120217-00057 - Applications for Consent to Transfer Control of 
the International Section 214 Authorizations of SureWest TeleVideo, 
SureWest Long Distance and SureWest Kansas Operations, LLC to 
Consolidated Communications Holdings, Inc. 

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf SureWest Communications, SureWest Telephone, SureWest TeleVideo, 
SureWest Long Distance and SureWest Kansas Operations, LLC (collectively, the 
“SureWest Entities”) and Consolidated Communications Holdings, Inc. (“CCHI”) 
(collectively, “Applicants”), this letter notifies the Commission that on July 2, 2012, the 
Applicants completed the transfers of control of the SureWest Entities to CCHI. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Brett Ferenchak at 
202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Andrew D. Lipman 
Russell M. Blau 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for Applicants 


